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Colin Attree 

Via e-mail: request-567156-eb5b7fb1@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Attree 

 

Thank you for your request for information about uncontrolled crossings. Your 
request was received on 9 April and I am dealing with it under the terms of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please 
remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Fiona O'Neill 
 
 
 

Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
Tel: 0300 330 3000 
 
Web Site: www.gov.uk/dft 
 
Our Ref: F0017342 
Your Ref:  
 
12 April 2019 


